KANSAS CITY WOODTURNERS

THE NEXT MEETING OF OUR CLUB WILL BE OCTOBER 9TH.

AS YOU CAN TELL BY MY LATE MAILING OF THE NEWSLETTERS, I AM HAVING A HARD TIME MAKING THE TIME TO THIS. MY EXTRA HOURS AT WORK AND OTHER COMMITMENTS HAVE MADE IT IMPOSSIBLE TO DO A GOOD JOB AS PRESIDENT OF THIS GROUP. WE NEED SOME PEOPLE TO COME FORWARD AND VOLUNTEER TO RUN OUR CLUB. IF WE CAN GET MORE THAN ONE STEP UP THEN WE WILL VOTE FOR A PRESIDENT AND VICE PRESIDENT.

WE ALSO NEED A PROGRAM COMMITTEE. AT THIS TIME I DO NOT HAVE A PROGRAM SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY. WE NEED PEOPLE TO COME UP WITH IDEAS FOR THE MEETINGS, AND TO ORGANIZE SPEAKERS.

I HAVE BEEN TALKING TO RICK AT FINISHING TOUCHES IN OLATHE. WE DISCUSSED THE POSSIBILITIES OF HAVING A SHOW OF OUR WORK IN HIS GALLERY. IF YOU WANT TO DO THIS, IT WOULD BE IN NOVEMBER. THINK OF YOUR WORK, AND DECIDE WHICH PIECES YOU WOULD WANT TO PUT IN THE SHOW. THIS IS SOMETHING ELSE WE NEED A VOLUNTEER TO ORGANIZE. LET ME KNOW MONDAY IF THIS IS SOMETHING YOU WANT TO DO.

I AM SORRY ABOUT THE ABRUPTNESS OF THIS ANNOUNCEMENT, BUT I HAD BEEN HOPING THINGS WOULD SORT THEMSELVES OUT.

JOHN LARSON